
 

 
 

  On November 1st during Advisory Time, FM9 will present 
H.E.L.P. (Helping Every Living Person) a Suicide Prevention 
Curriculum for high school.  There are a total of 3 lessons this 
year.  Two lessons will be presented in the fall and 1 lesson will 
be in the spring.  These lessons are part of the same Suicide 
Prevention Curriculum students received in middle school.  You 
will have the opportunity to preview the lessons in the FM9 
library beginning October 25th until October 31st.  This 
curriculum is educational based and not intended for therapeutic 
purposes.   
		 

If, after you preview the curriculum, you wish for your child 
to OPT OUT of the lessons during Advisory time you will need to 
completed the OPT OUT information at the bottom of the Parent 
Overview Form.  This form can be found at the bottom of this 
announcement and the FM9 website. Please return the OPT OUT 
form to your child's counselor on or before, October 31st. 

 
 
Opt Out Form: http://tinyurl.com/ParentOptOutForm1 
 

 
Thank you, 
FM9 Counselors 
 
 
	


